
 

 

 

PROVIDER NOTICE: OCTOBER 09, 2025 

 

Expansion of Ancillary (Lab) Service Provider 

1 

This notice is to inform providers that Labcorp is now an in-network provider of ancillary 

(lab) services. 

To help improve access to services, CBH issued a Request for Proposals (RFP) for 

ancillary service providers in October 2024, and Labcorp was awarded. Now, members 

who are referred to lab services by CBH providers have the option of going to a Labcorp 

location. 

Throughout Philadelphia County, Labcorp has 22 Patient Service Centers and eight in-

office phlebotomy service sites located within Federally Qualified Health Clinics 

(FQHCs). To support members receiving ancillary services, Labcorp’s webpage provides 

information regarding the types of lab services offered, hours of operation, walk-in hours, 

and scheduling availability at each of its locations. 

Contact your assigned provider relations representative with your questions.   

https://cbhphilly.org/
https://cbhphilly.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/CBH_RFP_2024-10-22_Ancillary-Lab.pdf
https://www.labcorp.com/patients/labs-and-appointments

